
Please Contact Anthony Gamallo at agamallo@cityofsalem.net or 503-588-6211
if you have questions or would like additional information about this project.  You can
also visit the project webpage at https://www.cityofsalem.net/government/public-notices-and-hearings/construction-in-your-
neighborhood/salem-heights-avenue-south-street-refinement-plan



Ways to get to Westminster Presbyterian Church: 
- Turn South on Winola from Madrona and drive into the parking lot, OR
- Take the entrance off Felton Street S, OR
- Enter through driveway off Liberty Road S (it’s easy to miss!)
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